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Board of Directors 

Irwin Fust – 

Chairman 

Chuck Jones – Vice 

Chairman 

Beverly Fickes – 

Director 

Terry Lincoln – 

Director 

Scott McVay - 

Director 

General Manager:  

Paul Kelley 

** Board Meetings 

are the 3rd 

Wednesday of each 

month. 6:00 P.M.  

*This December 

meeting moved up 

to the 14th  

 

 

What’s new! 

Congratulations New Directors, 

As a result of the Election held November 8th, two new Directors 

were elected to the Clear Creek CSD board – Beverly Fickes and 

Terry Lincoln.  They will take office in December and start at their 

first meeting December 14th. 

Water Restrictions and Penalties: 

The CCCSD board of Directors at the November meeting voted 

to temporarily suspend penalties for going over your usage limits.  

This is on a month to month basis. Restrictions are still in place 

since we are still in a drought. 

The previous dropbox at the District office had been vandalized, 

a new one was made by District staff and installed!  

A message from your General Manager: 

I would like to introduce myself as your new General Manager 

and thank those of you that have welcomed me into the 

community.  There are many opportunities and challenges for the 

district in the coming months, and I will work very hard to provide 

the Board, Community and staff with information for good 

decisions moving forward.  I will do my best to communicate with 

you in this newsletter and on the website as well. 

I am committed to our mission to provide Clean and Safe water to 

you our Customers and Community. ~ Paul Kelley 

 

 

Chair 

Irwin Fust—Vice-Chair 

Murray Miller—Director 

Cedric Twight—Director 

Dave Zabaldano—

Director 

*Board Meetings are 

on the 3rd Wednesday of 

each month unless 

otherwise noted.  

  

Interim Manager:  

Bill Palmaymesa 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 

• New Water Rates 

• Meter Reading 

Resources and Dates 

• Drought Ordinance 
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Drought Restrictions & Penalties 

Please be aware that penalties are in place for water 

over usage.  The State and Bureau still consider us in 

Drought. You are allotted 75 % of your 2019 monthly 

usage OR 40 units / HCF whichever is greater.  

The Board recognized we are in Winter conditions, and 

voted to waive the penalties this month.  If you go over 

your allotment, you will still be notified. 

*1 unit / HCF = 748 gallons* 

Reminder of the Penalties schedule: 

 

 

 

 

 

:  

 

< 5 HCF $50 

5.1 – 10 HCF $100 

10.1 – 20 HCF $400 

20.1 – 50 HCF $600 

50.1 – 100 HCF $800 

>100 HCF $1,500 

 Meter Reading 

Dates  

You can contact the office to 

get your meter reading but 

please give the staff a few 

days after the meter reading 

dates to get all reads 

downloaded and input into 

the software. You can also 

read your meter yourself in 

order to keep track of your 

usage. If you don’t know 

how, contact the office and 

the staff will gladly explain 

or go onto the website, click 

on the Customer Service 

tab, select “Meter Reading” 

and “tips on meter reading”.  

Here are some future 

meter reading dates: 

• December 14 – 16 

** 2023 ** 

• January 16-18  

• February 14-17 

 

  

 

 

  

Attention all Ag customers, 

We still need your annual crop reports. We understand that it 

seems like a waste of time, but we need to fill these out as if we 

received agricultural water to ensure our future needs for ag water 

in our community from the Bureau of Reclamation. We hope that 

things will turn around with our rainfall in future years. 

Look at November newsletter for more information 
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